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York, Foss Islands Retail Park 
 

Greggs open in part of the former Frankie & Benny’s 
 

 

 

 

The Restaurant Group (TRG) have completed subdivision works on the 

former Frankie & Benny’s unit that they opened in 2008 and closed in 

September 2016. 

 

Greggs have opened in the newly created 1,275 sq ft unit and the lease will 

be with the landlord Threadneedle. Starbucks will open in the adjoining unit 

in December. 

 

Gregory Moore Property advised Threadneedle, and Greggs were advised by 

Lawson Hubbard Lowe. 


